
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking individuals to serve on various boards, 

committees, and commissions designed to maintain and improve the quality of life in our 

community.  The agencies in need of members are governmental or quasi-governmental 

organizations that require people who are familiar with the agency and are willing to give 

of their time and talents.  At the December 2, 2009 meeting of the Parish Council, 

individuals are scheduled to be appointed to the following agencies: 

 

 Houma Area Convention and Visitors Bureau: (one vacancy) Interested 

individuals must be residents of the parish, nominated by a local civic or 

community organization involved somehow in tourism and interested in the 

promotion of Terrebonne Parish to outside visitors. 

 Board of Adjustments: (one vacancy) Interested individuals must be residents of 

the City of Houma, knowledgeable of the zoning regulations and able to 

attend one afternoon meeting per month. 

 Downtown Development Corporation: (one vacancy) Interested individuals must  

       be citizens of Terrebonne Parish and interested in the future development of  

       downtown Houma.  

 Parish Cemetery Board:  (two vacancies) Interested individuals must be citizens         

          of Terrebonne Parish and have some knowledge of or interest in cemetery  

        regulations. 

  Boat Launch Advisory Committee:  (one vacancy)  Interested individuals must be  

       citizens of Terrebonne Parish and have a desire to improve boat launch            

       facilities in the parish.    

 

 Anyone interested in serving on any of these boards should contact the Council 

Clerk’s Office (985-873-6518) or plabat@tpcg.org so that a Board Application Form may 

be obtained, completed, and returned to the Council Clerk’s Office.  A brief resume’ 

should also be prepared and submitted. 

 

 If anyone has questions on the duties of a Board or needs help with the 

application process, please contact the Council Clerk at the above referenced telephone 

number/email address. 

 

PAUL A. LABAT, COUNCIL CLERK     

TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL 

 

* * * * * * * * * 

 

PUBLISH:  WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 25, 2009 

CHARGE TO:  TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL 

SEND TO TRI PARISH TIMES:  November 19, 2009   

 

mailto:plabat@tpcg.org

